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Comments: Allowing access for motorized vehicles SHOULD ABSOLUTELY NOT BE ALLOWED.with new

technology allowing for further reach into he wilderness this is a slippery slop that should not be infringed upon.

This is one step closer to allowing "motorized" (although electric is still motorized) access to more and more

areas. Humans have repeated proven that we lack basic human ethics, as seen with litter. To give easier access

to a wider array of places there will be negative impacts on the terrain and wildlife due to trash. This will also

negatively impact the wildlife that we are God ordained to preside over and care after. The infringe upon their

range will not be healthy to populations of animals. In Idaho, Elk and Moose are already struggling enough, the

impact of people infringing upon the wilderness will not be beneficial. We already have an expansive grasp upon

the land and can get farther than ever on foot. And thats how it should stay. It will preserve our land an animals

far better than if we conceded to the ridiculous proposal. This should not happen for the purposes of land

management and wildlife populations. We need to restore our wilderness to the times when there was less

human impact, rather than infringing more and more.


